
Curriculum
Session: 2022-23

Subject: Sociology (063)
Class: XI

May/June June July August

Content 1. Introducing

Sociology

2. Terms,
Concepts and
their use in
Sociology

3. Understanding
Social
Institutions

4. Culture and
Socialization

Learning
Outcomes

- Students will be
able to

- Understand
Sociology, Society
and its Relationship
with other Social
Sciences
Introducing Society:
Individuals and
collectivities.
Pluralities and
Inequalities among
societies.
Introducing
Sociology:
Emergence. Nature
and Scope.

- Students will be
able to

- understand Social
Groups and Society
Social Stratification

- Status and Role
Society & Social
Control.

- Various groups in the
society .

- Students will be
able to

- Family, Marriage and
Kinship

- Work & Economic Life
Political Institutions

- Religion as a Social
Institution

- Education as a Social
Institution

-Students will be able
to

- Defining Culture
Dimensions of
Culture
Socialization
Agencies of
Socialisation

Skills Knowledge
Analysis
understanding

Knowledge
Analysis
understanding

Knowledge
Analysis
understanding

Knowledge
Analysis
understanding

Competency Skill

Based Activities/

Experiential

Learning

- Students will
compare the fields
of other social
sciences and
compare it with
sociology

- FlipTeaching
- PPT

- Students will gather
data from
households about
their family structure

- Flip Teaching
- PPT

- Atudents will collect
data on different
types of marriages
performed in HP and
the songs associated.

- Flip Teaching
- PPT

- Students will
prepare a PPT of
use and abuse of
social networking
sites

- Flip Teaching
- PPT

Assessment C.W.
Oral Test
Model/Project
Periodic Test



Curriculum
Session: 2022-23

Subject: Sociology  (063)
Class: XI

September October November

Content 5. Social Change
and Social Order
in Rural and
Urban Society

6. Introducing
Western
Sociologists

7. Indian
Sociologists

Learning
Outcomes

- Students will be able
to

- Social Change: Types,
Causes and
Consequences Social
Order: Domination,
Authority and Law;
Contestation, Crime
and Violence
Concepts: Village,
Town and City Social
Order and Social
Change in Rural and
Urban Areas

- Students will be able to

- The Context of
Sociology Karl Marx on
Class Conflict Emile
Durkheim : Division of
Labour in society Max
Weber:Interpretive
Sociology, Ideal Type &
Bureaucracy

- Students will be able
to

- G.S. Ghurye on Caste
and Race

- D.P. Mukherjee on
Tradition and Change

- A.R. Desai on the
State

- M.N. Srinivas on the
Village

Skills Knowledge
Analysis
understanding.

Knowledge
Analysis
understanding.

Knowledge
Analysis
understanding.

Competency

Skill Based

Activities/

Experiential

Learning

- Students will
compare the data
collected from
households about
the lifestyle habits of
their grandparents
and do a
comparative study .

- Flip Teaching
- PPT

- Character sketch of al
the western
sociologist( Sketch. )

- Flip Teaching
- PPT

- Character sketch of al
the Indian
sociologist( Sketch)

- Flip Teaching
- PPT

Assessment C.W.
Model/Project
Oral Test
Q/A Session
Periodic Test


